
 

F A C I L I T I E S  M A N A G E M E N T  

Access Interruption – Toowoomba Campus 
Q Block 

To facilitate water ingress repairs, there will be disruption to building access as 
listed below: 

Dates of Interruption Areas Affected Time of Interruption 

Monday, 
29th September 2025 

- 
Monday, 

13th October 2025 

Q Block, Ground Floor 
per map below 

(including external 
bathrooms) 

Ongoing 

Various safety measures will be in place for the duration of the works, so please 
observe all signage, fencing and instructions from contractors while in the area.  



 

If you have any questions please contact FMHelpDesk@unisq.edu.au on 4631 
2627 for further information. For after hours, please contact Campus Safety and 
Security on 4631 2871. 

We invite you to stay up-to-date with service interruptions via our Facilities 
Management Notices information page. 

 

The University of Southern Queensland acknowledges the traditional custodians of the lands and waterways where the University is located. 
Further, we acknowledge the cultural diversity of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples and pay respect to Elders past, present and future. 
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